UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE
Department of Qenetica

Whittingehame Lodge,
44, Storey's Way,
CAMBRIDGE,

30th Decamber, 1953,

My dear Gerard,

Thanks for your note and for the Chrietmas card from you
and Gerda which I duly received. I wonder if you will ever
have an ococasion to spend & night or two in Caius with me?
0f course, I should like to visit Rothamsted again, though I
heve had no occaslon in recent years.

With beat wishes for the new year.

Sincerely youras,



